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SHOOTING LEAVES  
WOMAN DEAD 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the shooting death of 
20-year-old Shanareoil Talbert that occurred in the 500 block of Alabama 
Avenue at approximately 2:30am today. 
 
Preliminary information has revealed Talbert was a passenger in a vehicle being 
driven by Fabian T. Moultry when they were approached by a white Chevrolet 
Tahoe.  A male suspect exited the vehicle and attempted to rob the victims.  The 
victim Moultry sped away from the scene while the suspect fired several shots at 
the vehicle, fatally striking Talbert.  The suspect vehicle fled the scene while 
Moultry flagged down a BSO deputy in the 400 block of NW 31st Avenue for 
assistance. 
 
A Fort Lauderdale Police K-9 supervisor spotted the vehicle in the area of W. 
Sunrise Boulevard and SR-7 (441) and attempted to stop the vehicle.  The driver 
failed to stop and instead fled at a high rate of speed.  After a pursuit, the 
suspect vehicle was stopped in the 1000 block of NW 42nd Avenue in Plantation. 
 
The following suspects have been charged: 
 
Marquis Sanchez Allen, 2/27/1981, Murder. 
Kendrick Tyrone Brackins, 7/25/1985, Accessory After the Fact of 1° Murder, 
Aggravated Fleeing, Reckless Driving and Violation of Probation. 
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